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Age in Action: Bringing Comfort to People with
Advanced Dementia

Age in Action is published jointly by the Virginia Center on Aging, VCU Gerontology,
and the Virginia Department for Aging and Rehabilitative Services. Its target
audience includes professionals in the field of aging, gerontologists, geriatricians,
health professionals and administrators, adult home and community professionals,
students, and others interested in aging-related education and research in the
Commonwealth of Virginia.

The newsletter includes articles from the collaborating organizations; profiles of
professionals, organizations, or businesses in the field of aging; articles on topics of
relevance, such as housing, health, guardianship, educational programs, legislative
issues, available resources, etc.; updates on activities and organizations in or related
to the field of aging; notices of meetings and conferences; and more. The newsletter
welcomes input and submissions from its readers.

The Age in Action Bringing Comfort to People with Advanced Dementia newsletter
examines interventions used for people with advanced dementia living in residential
settings, who may have been unable to articulate their needs but expressed them in
other ways.

For more information on Age in Action, or to gain access to an online list of the
issues published in recent years, please visit The Virginia Center on Aging (VCoA)
Age in Action Newsletter page.
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